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To Parents of Y6 
04.10.23 
 

Dear Parents 
Re: Year 6 Residential, Wilderness Centre, Forest of Dean 
Monday 10th to Thursday 13th June 2024 
 

 
Following on from the Information Evening we are requesting that if parents wish to secure their child’s 
place on next year’s Y6 residential they return the slip below by Wednesday 1st November together 
with a deposit of £75. This can be paid through ParentPay or by sending in cash. 
 

The cost of the trip will be £275 which covers the cost of the children’s stay at the Wilderness Centre. 
This will include accommodation, food, activities and the coach. 
 
 

The suggested schedule of payments is as follows but if you are paying by ParentPay you can pay in 
as and when you like providing it is paid in full by April 1st 2024: 
 

• Deposit of £75 by 1st November 2023 

• 2nd payment of £50 by 1st December 2024 

• 3rd payment of £50 by 1st February 2024 

• 4th payment of £50 by 1st March 2024 

• 5th payment of £50 by 1st April 2024 
 

 
If you would like to apply for help towards the cost please contact me for details of a local charitable 
organisation which may be able to assist. If your place of work does the Childcare Voucher scheme 
you can also pay with them. Please put your child’s name and a reference of ‘Y6 Residential’ to 
ensure that it gets sent to the right account. It would also be helpful to email me to let me know you 
have paid by vouchers as it takes a while for that information to reach me.  
 

 
We have also arranged a further Zoom meeting as a number of you were not able to attend the 
meeting this week. This further meeting is on Monday 9th October 4:15pm. The Zoom link will be sent 
out via text next week to all Y6 contacts. 
 
 
This will only repeat the information already shared this week so those who attended the actual 
meeting do not need to attend this online meeting.  
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Please return the below slip to confirm your place.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sharron Cook 
School Office Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

---------------------------------- -------------------------------------------------------- -------------------------------- 
 
Y6 Residential Wilderness Centre, Forest of Dean 
Monday 10th to Thursday 13th June 2024 

 
 
Name of child …………………………………….. 
 

My child will be coming / will not be coming* on the Y6 Residential. 
 

I enclose £75 deposit/I have paid £70 on Parent Pay.*  
(*Please delete as appropriate). 
 
 
Signed …………………………………… (Parent / Carer) 
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